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Health and Human Services Committee,
My name is Donna Dodge. I am a Registered Dietitian who has not renewed my 
license in the state of Maine. This is not my choice. I was denied the right to work in 
Maine because I refused to take an experimental injection that, according to VAERS 
data, has harmed one million people in less than a year. I was told that because of 
current regulations, my employer had to "draw a line in the sand," and that my  
request was not possible.
I am now working in New Hampshire where my request for an exemption was 
granted.
I will never relinquish my right to determine what is put into my body, especially as a 
condition of employment. 
Mandating this injection is a crime against humanity. Under no circumstance should a
government ever possess that kind of power. 
This injection does not stop transmission, it does not stop infection. At best it might 
lessen symptoms. Never before have we mandated a risky medical intervention for 
healthy people for the goal of lessing symptoms. I ask, "Why mandate a product if it 
clearly is not shown to offer protection of transmission?  What is to be gained by a 
mandate except to lose more healthcare staff?"
LD867 will help to preserve our Bill of Rights, it will protect our inalienable right to 
Liberty and informed consent. It will allow people like myself to again work in 
Maine.
I recommend LD 867 ought to pass.
Thank you,
Donna Dodge, RD, LDN
Denmark, ME  


